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Morrison & Co completes acquisition of Infratil shares 
  
On 4 August 2022, Infratil advised that it had approved the on-market acquisition of $40 
million of Infratil shares on behalf of Morrison & Co.  
  
Infratil advises that Morrison & Co has completed the acquisition of shares under that 
approval, having acquired 4,367,939 shares for a total cost of $39,999,990.47. The shares 
were purchased under a fixed trading programme on behalf of Morrison & Co.  
 
  
Any enquiries should be directed to:  
 
Mark Flesher, Investor Relations, Infratil Limited 
mark.flesher@infratil.com  
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